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Deadline for Parksville Utility Payments Extended to June 30 
 
Parksville residents now have extra time to pay their March utility bills. The City of Parksville has 
extended the deadline for utility payments from April 30 to June 30. This was implemented due to the 
financial impacts resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
If you have not received your notice in the mail by April 24, please call 250 248-6144 or email 
cashier@parksville.ca. 
 
With City offices closed to the public until further notice due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we encourage 
the public to use other payment options to pay the March utility bill, rather than in person at City Hall.  
 
• Canada Post - by mail to City of Parksville, P O Box 1390, Parksville V9P 2H3. Cheques must be 

dated and received at City Hall on or before due date of June 30. Allow plenty of time for mail 
delivery as postmark is not accepted as date of payment. 

 
• Online – payments may be made through your bank using your online banking or telephone 

banking option. You will need to search for payee (Parksville, City of – UTILITIES) and as reference, 
use your six digit account number from your utility bill. 

 
### 

 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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